Announcing the Survey Winner of
the New, Third-Generation iPad!

Congratulations to Shawn J. Ervin of Collins, Ritchie, & Ervin, LLP! He was
randomly selected out of over 350 survey participants to win a new, third-
generation iPad!

Everyone here at Bill4Time would like to thank all that participated in our survey!
The survey results are very interesting, and we are excited to post our analysis of
them early next week.

Thanks again, and congratulations Shawn!



